EASTON HOUSING AUTHORITY/PUBLIC HEARING 8/12/2025


LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE


Please be advised that a Public Hearing of the Easton Housing Authority will be held on Tuesday, August 12, 2025 at 5:00 P.M. 1 Parker Terrace, North Easton, MA 02356 to obtain views of citizens and residents regarding the Easton Housing Authority’s Federal Annual Plan.  Agenda items include:  The Federal Annual Plan  Proposed plans will be available 30 days prior to the Public Hearing for inspection.  Comments can be made orally, in writing or by email no later than the close of the Public Hearing.  Comments will be considered in the preparation of the Authority’s final submission of its plans.

The Easton Housing Authority asks that you please attend the public hearing.  You may request copies of the EHA Plans and/or submit comments via email at kanderson@tauntonhousing.com


